
— Liberty Utilities
Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.

Senior Counsel
Phone: 603-216-3635

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

January 30, 2017

Via Electronic atid first-Class Mail

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 16-835; Complaint by Richard Balagur against Liberty Utilities (Granite State
Electric) Corp. dlb/a Liberty Utilities

Dear Ms. Rowland:

I write on behalfofLiberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp., d/b/a Liberty Utilities
(“Liberty”).

Liberty objects to the intervention request ofOne Court Street Associates (OCSA). The
issue in this docket is whether Liberty Utilities is responsible for the line that serves Mr.
Balagur’s buildings. As stated in its request, OCSA’s building is in a different location and is
served by a different line. Therefore, OCSA does not have interests that may be affected by this
docket. RSA 541-A:32.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. Thank you.

Sincerely,

1fu/1a”-
Michael J. Sheehan

cc: Service List
Clifton Below, One Court Street Associates
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